
Call for Concern (C4C)

C4C is a patient safety service for inpatients and their 

families, also known as “Martha’s Rule”. 

We know that parents and carers can often recognise a child 

or young person becoming more unwell before anyone else. 

If you still have concerns after speaking to the ward medical 

team you can contact the critical care outreach team directly.

For more information, please scan the QR code or ask a 

member of staff for a leaflet.

Call

07775 821211

Are you worried about        

a child or young person?


	White backgrounds
	Slide 1


